THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL

Princeton, New Jersey

NEWSLETTER

Vol. VI

May 9, 1962

No. 31

MRS. ETHEL COOMBER, a teacher at the Boychoir School from 1951 to 1958 showed her pictures of the Boychoir South American tour for Assembly last Thursday. Mrs. Coomber and Mrs. Bryant travelled with the boys as teachers. Two alumni were present during the program and commented on several of the pictures: Ronald Norman, a student at the Westminster Choir College, and William Spofford, a student at the Lawrenceville School.

RESIDENT CHOIR sang at the Maplewood Women's Club this past Friday afternoon. Mr. Haley's choir will sing for the special Mother's Day program at the Rosedale Presbyterian Chapel this Sunday at 11:00. The boys must return to school by 8:30 on Saturday evening.

OLD GUARD of Princeton will hold their meeting at School on Wednesday, May 9th. Mr. James Thompson, Ass't. Treasurer of the Boychoir School, is a member of this group. The boys will present several selections for the men and their wives.

FRIDAY, MAY 11th - An all day trip to New York City is being planned. We will leave school about 10:00 AM, have classes on the buses, and arrive in New York about noon. We plan a visit to the Metropolitan Art Museum, to attend a concert given by the New York Philharmonic at Carnegie Hall, and to see some of the Museum of Natural History. Buses should return to the school about 9:00 Friday evening.

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE GRASS in front of the Main House. If all available parking space is taken, use the parking lot. It might be a little inconvenient but it saves a lot of hard work and valuable man hours.

MOTHERS met in the Library this Sunday afternoon as a result of the Mother's Dinner last Sunday (April 29). to discuss ways and means of assisting in the growth of the School. Present were: Mrs. Rhine, Mrs. Bryant, Mrs. Elliott, Mrs. Kelner, Mrs. Gerhartz, Mrs. Martin, Mrs. Crosby, Mrs. Raphael, Mrs. Peters, Mrs. Yaches, Mrs. Ster, Mrs. Kroshefsky, and Mrs. Kerekes.

The Mothers are undertaking the task of redecorating and equipping the School's infirmary. TRADING STAMPS of all sizes, shapes, and color are being collected by the ladies. Please send them to Mrs. Bryant in care of the School.

BLUE AND GOLD - The school has been divided into two color teams for the mnnth of May. Points are awarded for winning teams in the Intramural League, room clean-up, good citizenship, and good marks on report cards. (They can be lost for poor citizenship!). The final contest will be held on Picnic Day, Friday, June 1st. Blueshave chosen as their captain

CONCERT CHOIR will sing in Atlantic City on Thursday evening, May 10th.

COMMENCEMENT excersises this year will be Saturday, June 2nd. The Rev. Ernest Gordon, dean of the University Chapel will be the speaker.

ALUMNI DAY is Saturday, May 26th. A special program is planned for returning alumni. r. Herbert Huffman, founder and director of the Boychoir School for 18 years, will be the cheon speaker. We urge all alumni to attend this event.